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I am the parent of three cisgender children in Maine public schools and a teacher of 
all students who enter my classroom.  Transgender students do not cause trouble in 
bathrooms - rather, it is the open bathrooms with urinals and curtained stalls that lead 
to harassment and ridicule of other children.  The actual problem is the anachronistic 
bathrooms of our aging schools and local infrastructure, not the students who are 
transgender.  Reject LD868.  Instead, support school infrastructure funding.


